
 

 

 

 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

April 24:  Generation to Generation Commission meeting 

April 24:  PCC Committee meeting 

May 1:  Pastor Désirée’s 5th anniversary with our church 

May 1:  Christian Ed Committee meeting 

May 2:  Worship Committee meeting 

May 5:  Deacons meeting 

LOCAL MISSIONS 

We have two ongoing local missions.  Raiders Rack and US Together. 

You will find a list of requested items at each of the tubs that are located in the      
Narthex.  Thank you for your continued support. 

THE NEXT HELP HOUSE MEAL 

The church is hosting the second Loving Kindness meal on May 6 for 150.  The            
following donations and volunteers are needed: 

 13 boxes Little Debbie Oatmeal Cookies (regular size) 

 6 2-lb bags of long grain white rice 

 18 28-oz cans of diced tomatoes 

 9 32-oz boxes of chicken broth 

 3-4 SERVERS 2:00-4:30 (in church Narthex).    

Please notify Debbie Blaho if you want to help (email dblaho@columbus.rr.com or call 
(614) 736-5126).  Please have donations to the church by today, April 28.  Thank you! 

ADOPT A PLOT 

The property grounds committee could really use your help in maintaining the garden 
areas of the church.  In the Narthex, on the refreshment table, you will find a map of 
the different sections and an explanation of each, along with a sign up sheet.   

If you have a couple of hours to spare each week, please consider adopting a garden 
section.  Any questions, please contact Pam Dennewitz. 

WELCOME TABLE THANK YOU 

Thank you to all who helped provide 100 meals for the Welcome Table on Thursday, 
April 18. 

We could not have done this without your help ... Michelle Budd, Melissa and Jim   
Canney, Diane Hankins, Bertha Hilsheimer, Marge Hopkins, Ruthanne Johnson, Ruth 
Kennedy, Peggy Link, Joyce Lloyd, Carol Welk, and Gailyn Whipple. 

The next Welcome Table meal is scheduled for Thursday, June 13. 

FUMC BAKED STEAK OR PORK TENDERLOIN DINNER 

The First United Methodist Church is hosting their 65th Semi-Annual Dinner on       
Tuesday, April 30, from 4-7:00 pm.  This is a Drive-Thru only dinner.  The church is     
located at 52 N. Main Street, London. 

The menu will consist of Baked steak or port tenderloin, real mashed potatoes & gravy, 
seasoned green beans, roll, homemade coleslaw, water, and homemade chocolate 
Texas sheet cake with ice cream! 

Cost is $15.00 for adults / $10.00 for Children under 10.  There will be special traffic 
routing (North Oak St. to West 4th St. to enter Drive Thru) ... please see the map    
posted on the bulletin board in the church hall. 
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